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7627 01d Receiver Road
WaeHéngthy ,MDC21701

May 1, 1981

Mr. W. B. McKendrick
713 Braeburn Drive
Washington, D.C. 20022

Dear Mr. McKendrick:

Thank you for your note of 4/27/81. It was kind of you
to try to arrange transportation to Newalk for Harold for the
class reunion. : ‘ - '

efforts had been successful,
He is now in Georgetown Hospital
He appreciatde your

Unfortunately, even if your.

he would not be in a position to go.
receiving expert care for his medical problems.

good wishes for improvement in his health.

I am enclosing a flyer which will give you some indication
of what he has been doing since we gave up our farming, complete
with ducks and geese, which occupied him for a number of years.

Sincerely,

‘i

Lillian Weisberg



_—

B 19 ORIK
W



